
Schedule of Events  
 
Monday 
7:00 pm - Executive Meeting 
 
Tuesday 
2:00 pm - Personal Care Home Visits:  Maplewood 
(Rev. Sheila) 
6:30 pm - CLB (YTC, LTC) (upper level) 
7:30 pm - CLB (JTC, Senior) (lower level) 
7:30 pm - Vestry Meeting 
 
Wednesday 
12:00 pm - Meals on Wheels 
 

Thursday 
7:00 pm - Choir Practice 
 
 

Baptism Dates 
June 12 
 
Thursday May 12 
7:00 pm—Liturgical Planners Meeting 

May 8 
8:30 am - Holy Eucharist BCP 
10:00 am - Holy Eucharist/Baptism 
7:00 pm - Fellowship 
 
Sidespersons  
Team #2, Dave Butler 
 
Eucharistic Assistants 
8:30 am - Calvin 
10:00 am - Stacey, Bertha, Barb T, Gloria 
 
Greeters 
10:00 am - Bob & Minnie Gullage 
 
Readers  
Baptism 
 

Servers 
Tiffany Noftle, Brittany Porter 

ALL SAINTS ANGLICAN CHURCH 
419 Conception Bay Highway 

Phone: 834-4501 or email: allsaints@nf.aibn.com 
website: www.allsaintsparish.ca 

  
 Rector: Rev’d Sheila White  email: sheilawhite@nf.aibn.com 
 Associate: Rev’d Robin Trevors  email: robintrevors@bellaliant.com 
 Deacon:  Rev’d Sam Butler  email: sambutler33@hotmail.com 

Fellowship Service, All Saints Parish Hall, May 
8th. starting at 7pm.  Come along and bring a 
friend for an evening of fellowship and music 
with Saints Alive Band, followed by 
refreshments. 
For more info: Sandra 834-4627. 

ACW Flea Market  
-  May 14th from 10:00 am to 3:00 pm. 
-  Tables are $10 each. 
Anyone wishing to donate items or book a table is 
asked to call Barb Tilley at 834-4795. 

Lavrock Summer Camping Program 
is looking for volunteers for the Jr. Co-ed 
Camp from July 4th - 8th and Intermediate 
Camp from July 18th - 22nd.  If you have 
some time to spare and an interest in working 
with  children -- please contact Elizabeth at 
576-6697. 

Foxtrap C.L.B 
Congratulations to our CLB Company for 

another successful year!  Please keep 

them in your prayers as they prepare for 

their Annual Banquet on May 7th and 

Inspection on May17th. 

THE CANDLE THE CANDLE  
May 1, 2011 

Vision Statement:  
We are a vibrant Christian Community transformed through the power of Jesus Christ.  We are a Church that 
is intensely Kingdom focused, fervently praying, compassionately loving people, and relentlessly pursuing 
God’s presence.   
 

Mission Statement:  
To lead people into a growing relationship with Jesus Christ through Christian Education, Pastoral Care, 
Outreach and Fellowship. 

All Saints Partners with Cartwright 
 
Our parish is rich with resources while other parishes struggle.  Outreach is a priority and this year we are 
excited to begin a partnership with our brothers and sisters in Cartwright!! 
 
Early this fall a ministry team will travel to the Coast of Labrador with a load of resources.  We will lead the 
ministry team at Cartwright in a Parish Programming Workshop that will include Bible Studies,  Baptism 
preparation, Confirmation preparation, and  Marriage preparation. We look forward to hosting a Vacation 
Bible School and leading in worship.  We will strive to build relationships with our brothers and sisters there 
by experiencing their unique culture and listening to their stories. 
 
In 2012  a ministry team from Cartwright will visit All Saints. 
 
Donations towards this ministry project may be placing it in an envelope marked:  ‘All Saints / Cartwright’ 
and dropping it off at the office or in the collection plate on Sunday. 
 
You will hear more about this as time goes by. 

HOME COOKED MEALS!! 
Busy Schedules and long work days make 
meal preparation a challenge in most homes. 
On the third Thursday of every month, 
beginning May 19th we will have a home 
cooked meal ready for you to pick up on your 
way home from work. 
 
The menu for May 19th:   
Hot Roast Beef Dinner / Cost per meal $10.00 
 
To place your order, please call the parish 
office 834-4501 at least 1 week prior. 

RENOVATION 
We will Honor the Past and Invest in the 

Future  
as we embark on an amazing journey together.  

 
Many thanks to those who have started making 
their contributions to the renovation project: since 
February 20th, 2011 we have received $45,466.25 
plus we have requests to transfer $17,661.56 from 
Future Fund: New Church Building Fund.   



The Chaplaincy Dept of St. Claire’s is 
recruiting volunteers for the Eucharistic 
Ministry Program at both St. Claire’s 
and the Miller Center. Essentially the 
time commitment currently is 2 hours 
every 5th Sunday. At St. Clare’s it ’s 
between 9-11 am on Sundays and at the 
Miller Center it’s between 12:30 and 
2:30 pm. Oftentimes the Eucharistic 
Ministers are finished before the 2 hour 
timeframe. As well, the more volunteers 
that we have, then the less frequent the 
volunteers will be required. They would 
have to follow the Eastern Health 
orientation program. 
 If you have your Eucharistic 
Assistant License and can assist with 
this, please speak to Rev.'d Sheila asap.  
Any assistance that you can provide 
would be helpful. 

Bibles for Belize: 
Easter–Pentecost 2011 

The Bishop and the Companion Diocese Committee are 
pleased to introduce another aspect of our companion 
relationship with the Diocese of Belize. During the Great 
Fifty Days of Easter, we are challenging the Diocese of 
Eastern Newfoundland and Labrador to give money to help 
buy Bibles for the students of Belize.  On his last visit, 
Bishop Pitman was shocked to learn that the Anglican high 
school in Belize City had to share just three Bibles amongst 
the entire student population! This is obviously something 
that we as a diocese can quickly and easily do something 
about.  A copy of the Bible in Belize, available through the 
United Bible Societies (of which our Canadian Bible Society 
is a part) is equivalent to just $15 Canadian. Just imagine 
how quickly we could make a difference!  The Bible is the 
greatest gift we can share, especially with those who have no 
access. If you would like to help contribute, your donation, 
marked ‘Bibles for Belize’ can be made through your local 
parish between now and June 12th. 

Anniversary Celebration Dinner of the St John's and Area Council of Churches 
 
Time 6:00 pm Friday, May 13, 2011 
Place Salvation Army Citadel, 106 Ashford Drive Mount Pearl 
Cost $15.00 
Speaker Dr Rick Singleton Director of Pastoral Care and Ethics Eastern Health 
 
Please contact George H Powell, Secretary St John's and Area Council of Churches 722-5007  by Monday 9 
May 

ThyCa NL Thyroid Cancer Free Information Day - May 28, 2011 
On Saturday, May 28, 2011 from 8:30 AM to 3:15 PM, you are cordially invited to the Newfoundland and 
Labrador Thyroid Cancer Survivors' Free Workshop and Information Day at Eastern Health, Conference 
Room C - Administrative Offices, 306 Waterford Bridge Rd., St John's, NL. 
Distinguished physicians and dietitian will speak and answer questions about thyroid cancer care. This 
educational and supportive day is for people at all phases of testing, treatment, and follow-up for thyroid 
cancer. If you have questions, please call Joanie @ 709-227-2784 or Ida @ 709-726-1125 or access http://
www.thyca.org/sg/nf-lab.htm and follow the link for the agenda 
and to register. 

St. George’s Day Take-Outs 
Many volunteer hours over the past week provided  a great meal, loads of fellowship, and a financial boost 
to our parish. Thanks to everyone who contributed to a successful St. George’s Day Cold Plate Take Out. 

 A Memorial has been given to All Saints Church Restoration Fund in Loving  Memory of 
 
Fred King  by Dinah & Cyril Fitzgerald & family. 
James Jefford (remembering his death May 1, 1996) by Mattie & family. 
Ernest Caines (remembering his death May 4th) by Dorcas & Cyril. 
Ernest Caines (remembering his death May 4t, 1999); Barney Peters (remembering his death May 3, 1985); 
Israel Eason (remembering his death May 29, 1962) by Mary & family. 
Maude & Clyde Rideout by Sean & Wendy Farrell. 
Maude & Clyde Rideout by Clyde Rideout Jr. 
George Fowler by SUF Ladies Council #21 Kelligrews. 
 
 A Memorial has been given to All Saints Church Restoration Fund for Roofing  in Loving Memory of: 
 
Judy Cornick (Gullage) by Mom, Dad, Brenda, Gail, Darlene, Barry & families. 
 
 A Memorial has been given to All Saints Church in Loving Memory of 
 
Charles Kennedy (remembering his death April 26th) by daughter Delilah, Cecil & Wade. 
Jack Hennessey (remembering his birthday April 25) by Valda Grouchy & family. 

For your information:  

What will happen to the Future Fund: New Church Building Fund?     

 A formal request to have your contributions transferred over to the renovation fund  may be made by 
dropping by the office and signing your funds over.  We have financial records of all contributions made to 
this fund and we will verify the total of your contributions before making the transfer. 
 Unless you make a request your contributions to the Future Fund: New Church Building Fund will 
remain in that fund.     

ANNUAL HOLOCAUST MEMORIAL SERVICE 
2 PM SUNDAY AFTERNOON, MAY 1 

BRUNEAU CENTRE, MEMORIAL UNIVERSITY 
The Atlantic Jewish Council and the Jewish Community Havura of Newfoundland and Labrador invite you 
to the Annual Holocaust Memorial Service at 2 pm Sunday afternoon, May 1, at the Bruneau Centre for 
Research and Innovation (formerly the Inco Innovation Centre), on the Memorial University campus. 
The service will focus on Remembrance and Responsibility: remembering those who died and their rich 
culture -- and our responsibility to prevent genocide from happening to any people ever again. 
The program will include the lighting of seven candles – for the six million Jews who perished and a seventh 
for other victims of the Holocaust, and the reading of names of family members of local Jewish families who 
were killed during the Holocaust.  Jonathan Richler will speak about visiting the death camps more than half 
a century after they were closed by Allied soldiers. 
Israeli-born Gil Shalev will talk about his many family members lost in the Holocaust.  This year’s 
programme will also feature a celebration of East European Yiddish culture – the culture that the Nazis 
nearly destroyed – with music and story.  Everyone is invited to stay for refreshments following the service.  
PARKING INFORMATION: Parking will be permitted in Area 18 in front of the Q.E.II Library (no 
tickets will be issued). Parking will also be permitted in Area 17. 


